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Subject: RE: Report on "Urban Strategies for Transition Times" held in Vancouver Oct 20-22
From: Alan Nixon <nixona@dnv.org>
Date: Thu, 14 Jan 2010 16:32:55 -0800
To: Corrie Kost <kost@triumf.ca>

I attended some of the sessions Corrie. I highly recommend the attached website where 
there are recordings of every speaker at the event. I especially commend Mark Jaccard's 
speech. 

http://www.gaininggroundsummit.com/recordings.htm

alan 
________________________________________
From: Corrie Kost [kost@triumf.ca]
Sent: January 13, 2010 2:09 PM
To: Mayor and Council - DNV
Cc: James Gordon
Subject: Report on "Urban Strategies for Transition Times" held in Vancouver Oct 20-22

Your Worship & Members of Council,

At the FONVCA meeting of  November 19th the attending members requested
that I follow-up on the subject item and any report that may be
available to the public from members of DNV council that attended the
subject meeting.  Any information in regards to this would be appreciated.

Yours truly,

Corrie Kost


